
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 
The Chairman of the Institute for Advanced Learning and Research Board of Trustees (“Board”) has called a 
special meeting of the Board for Thursday, August 26, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. The meeting will be held in Salon 
101E of the IALR Main Building, which is located at 150 Slayton Avenue, Danville, Virginia 24540. The 
purpose of the meeting is for the Board to discuss and adopt the Institute for Advanced Learning and Research 
Strategy Report FY 2022-2027. 

 
Any person wishing to access the meeting may do so by appearing at the above address or by emailing the 
Board Secretary at Pam.Patterson@ialr.org to request remote meeting access information. 

 
Pam Patterson, Secretary 
IALR Board of Trustees 
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